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GREGORIAN CONCERTS WILL NOT TAKE PLACE IN ORIGINAL DATES, AWAITING FURTHER DEVELOPMENT

Unfortunately, Gregorian concerts will not take place according to the original schedule – 11th March in Ostrava, 12th + 13th March in Praha and 14th March in Pardubice.
The Security Council of Czech Republic has banned all events with expected audience over 100 people with effect from 10th March 18:00 o’clock.
The promoter Gregorian in Czech Republic, FP PRO, says: “We will wait for further developments. Together with Gregorian management we will look for alternative solutions and new dates for concerts in all cities. The tickets remain valid for these new dates. We will inform our fans due to new development on the webs and FB Gregorian in Czech Republic and Germany. ”
Thank you for your understanding, we are very sorry about all the situation.
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